
          Ansonia Elementary News 
   February 2022 
 
  

 

 

  

Important Dates 

February 

8 *APA/Whistle Stop 
Dining Out for Education 
*APA Meeting @ 7PM  

17 *Kona Ice Day 
*APA Skating Party @ 
6:30 PM 

18-
21 

Mini Break/President’s 
Day   NO SCHOOL 

24 *Parent/Teacher 
Conferences @ 4-7PM 
*Spring Pictures 

25 Student Early Dismissal 
@ 12:30 PM 
*Interims Issued 

Ansonia Parent’s Alliance (APA) 

Dear Ansonia Families,  

Wow, January flew right by!  During January, we ended a 

semester and began the second half of the school year!  

During the month of January we experienced a high 

number of quarantines.  I would like to thank all of the 

parents for working with us to pick up and drop off work.   

Parent/Teacher conference forms have been sent home!  

If your child’s teacher has requested a conference, you 

should have already received a form.  If you did not 

receive a form but would like to meet with your child’s 

teacher, please contact them at 337-5141.   

If you have any questions or concerns throughout the 

year, you may contact me at 937-337-5141 or 

Ashlee.Fourman@ansoniaschools.org.   

 

 

 

 

Ashlee Fourman, Elementary Principal 

Dining out for Education is Tuesday, 
February 8th!  Dine in or carry out 
from the Whistle stop, tell them your 
child’s teacher’s name, and the 
Whistle Stop will donate a portion of 
your bill to the APA.  This occurs ALL 
day long and grandparents, aunts, 
uncles, and cousins are welcome to 
participate too! The classroom with 
the most orders will receive a pizza 
party sponsored by The Whistle 
Stop.   

mailto:Ashlee.Fourman@ansoniaschools.org


*If you need to change your child’s dismissal plans for the day, please contact the 
office no later than 2:15 PM! 

 

 

Students of the Month 

Our February students of the month are second graders Kendra Barron Acosta and Johnathan Schlarman.  

Kendra Barron-Acosta is a hard worker and has learned many new things this year. She always tries her best 

and turns in her work on time. She follows the rules, is nice to others and is a great PAX Leader.  Johnathan is a 

great student in 2nd grade.  He works really hard in class.  He puts forth a lot of effort and tries his 

best.  Johnathan takes his time to make sure he does his best in class.  He gets along with his classmates and is 

a good friend to them.  Johnathan is a PAX leader by following the rules in the classroom and throughout the 

school.  Congratulations Kendra and Johnathan!  

                                                                                                    

Notes from the Nurse 

If a family member within the household is being tested for COVID-19, please keep 

your child at home until results are received.  If a student is tested for COVID-19, 

please notify the school nurse as soon as possible.   

 


